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Parents Information for Year 3 Moving to Year 4 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have made the decision to split the current Year 3 into 3 classes when they move into Year 4. This is 

to best support and help all children to enable them to make the progress they need after such a 

disruption to education over the last few years.  

Please find below the staff that will be teaching in year 4 in September.  The current Year 3 teachers, 

Mrs Rodgers ad Miss Irving, will inform you of which class your child will be moving to at the parent/ 

carer consultations meeting on Monday 11th July.  

Class  Teacher  Support staff 

4F 
 

Mrs Fox Mrs Dale 
Miss Poole 
Mrs Gillon  4M 

 
Mrs Moore 

4I 
 

Miss Irving  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs K. Peters                                                                  Mrs L. Wright  

(Headteacher)     (Head of School) 

 

 

 

 

 

Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

01782 234440  

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 

 

Monday, 04th July, 2022 


